
Sayyid Al-Hakeem to Finance Minister: State’s budget must go in line with
governmental program

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, congratulated the Minister of

Finance, Her Excellency Taif Sami for gaining the parliament’s vote of confidence, wished her

well in her mission, emphasized combating corruption and adopting automation and modern

technology in all of the ministry’s directorates, especially the customs directorates.

His Eminence called to take care of Iraqi banks and diversify citizens’ service sources,

especially housing projects and small business loans. H.E. stressed the need to dedicate

attention to the budget which should be adjusted according to the government program. In

addition, projects that provide job opportunities and services must be given priority.


